

Video Conference Call Permission Slip Remote Learning Days

During remote learning days, various online platforms may be used by Summit Hill School District 161 staff members to interact with students at home. Some platforms offer the capability to conduct live video conferencing. (Some of these programs include, but are not limited to: Skype, Zoom, Facetime, Go To Meeting, Microsoft Teams, etc.)

In general, staff members may utilize these options in an audio-only format. Students will be able to see the host, most likely a teacher, but not their classmates. In the audio-only format, the teacher will not be able to see the student.

By completing this form, you are agreeing to the use of the full program – both live audio and live video conference calls.

I give permission for my child to participate in live video conference calls initiated by a staff member of Summit Hill School District 161. I understand that this is for instructional purposes only. Students will be able to see other students during the session. Students will also be able to talk and answer questions.

Student's Name:	Grade:	_
School:	Teacher:	_
Parent's Name:		
Parent's Signature:		
Date:		